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The Knight’s Tablet 
“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul October 25, 2023 

Upcoming Events 
Oct 26~ All School Halloween    

Party/ Noon Dismissal/ Parent 

Teacher Conference   

Oct. 27-Nov3~ Fall Break 

Nov. 1~ All Saints Day, Holy 

Day of Obligation 

Nov. 7~ Family Rosary 

Nov. 9~ SPPTO Share Night at       

Freddy’s 

Nov. 22-26~Thanksgiving Break 

Servers Schedule 

Oct 27 Volunteers 

Oct 28 4:30pm Volunteers  

Oct 29    

7:00am Shane Schultz & Kamdyn O'Connor 

9:00am Noah Gentemann & Dominic Ferranto 

11:00am Brynley Orf & Elise Vomund 

Oct 30 Volunteers  

Nov 01 08:00 am & 7:00pm - need volun-

teers Holy Day of Obligation  

As we head into these last days before break, I 

pray that each of you have a blessed and safe 

Fall Break. I look forward to seeing all of you at 

conferences. Parents, please know that I am 

available throughout the day and evening if you 

need to meet with me for any reason.  

*November 1 is All Saints Day, which is a Holy 

Day of Obligation. Mass availability is 4:30pm 

vigil mass at St. Joseph Josephville and 8:00am 

& 7:00pm at St. Paul. 

 

*Report Cards can be viewed tomorrow on 

Teacherease. You will receive a hard copy during 

parent teacher conference as well.  

 

*The students will have a noon dismissal tomor-

row. Friday, October 27, is a day off, beginning 

Fall Break. All students may dress down in Hal-

loween colors—dress down rules apply.  ONLY 

PreK and Kindergarten may wear costumes. 



 

 

Please join us for a monthly 

family rosary led by children 

on Tuesday, Nov. 7th.  Doors 

open at 6:30pm.  

Rosary  begins at 

6:45pm. 

School News/Reminders: 

Parent ~ Teacher  

Conferences 

Thursday, October 26, 

1-8pm. 

If you have not signed 

up to meet with your 

child’s teacher, please 

contact the school   

https://school.st-paulchurch.org/sites/stpaulschool/files/uploads/documents/amazon_wish_list_2.pdf


 

 



 

 

 

ST. PAUL LEARNING CENTER 

NEWS FROM MRS. HARR 

October  2023 

 
 

S.T.R.E.A.M.  

September 

We began STREAM classes in K-8 grades by 
getting to know one another and doing activi-

ties and builds using coins.   

Later in September we did activities related to 
the faith Noah must have had to build an ark. 
Unfortunately, 2nd Grade missed one class 

due to ITBS scheduling. 

Kindergarteners sorted toy animals 2 by 2.  

1st and 3rd Grade students created new        

animals. 

4th and 5th Grade students designed their own 

arks to hold as many animals as they could. 

6th, 7th, and 8th grade students went to the 

S.T.R.E.A.M. 

October 

Kindergarteners and 4th - 8th grade 
students worked with invisible ink and 

watched a video about what happens at 

Mass  even though we can’t see it. 

5th grade students made design 
changes to their arks and made a 2nd 
attempt to see how many animals they 
could hold. 12 was the highest number 

of animals who stayed afloat and dry!  

1st - 3rd grade students learned how 
helpful following a process can be 
when they drew rocket ships. They also 

watched a video about solar eclipses.  

VIDEOS and LINKS FOR YOU 

Here are a couple of videos you may want to check out.  They are geared for upper 
elementary and middle school students. 

What Really Happens at the Mass 

How to Read a Textbook 

 

7th-8th - I shared a graphic organizer that was designed specifically for their science 
textbooks. 8th graders have the chance to earn service hours by helping me to pre-
pare the organizers for each chapter in the book.  

 8th Grade Science Graphic Organizer 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=txqFQpqjK18
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=l0vfLGHoREU
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16voDY1wXh4IfmgET4-QEF2VaHPQUjhLcGcyfzW7yTNU/edit


 

 



 

 

St. VINCENT DePAUL 
 

St. Vincent DePaul (SVDP) provides Christian care and ser-
vice to neighbors in need in our own community.  When our 
neighbors are faced with troubles, St. Vincent DePaul is able 
to assist. First and foremost we provide faith and prayer, shar-
ing our Love of Christ. If needed, we are able to provide finan-
cial assistance for housing, groceries, transportation, clothing 
or other forms of assistance as necessary.  The goal of St. 
Vincent DePaul is to live the gospel message by serving 
Christ in the poor with love, respect, justice, hope and joy. Our 
services are confidential.  If you would like to serve, contact 
Teresa Montgomery at 636-443-5684 or email us at 
stvdpstpaul@gmail.com. If you know someone in need: Call 
our Hotline 1-314-289-6101. 
SVDP provides your family the opportunity to serve your     
community. Consider participating in some of these activities as 
a family:  
 
1. Pray daily for the less fortunate in our world-at home or during an 
hour of Adoration.   
 
2. Participate in our annual Spring Food Drive 
 
3. Participate in our annual Clothing and 
Household collection.  
 
4. Clean out closets, toys and household items 
and donate to the SVDP Thrift Store or Sell 
items and donate a portion of the proceeds to 
St. Paul SVDP.  
 
5. Adults are able to answer hotline calls or 
make home visits 
 



 

 

HELP—Volunteers are Needed  

LUNCH VOLUNTEER SIGN UP RECESS VOLUNTEER SIGN UP  

YOU MUST COMPLETE Prevent & Protect to volunteer 

at school.  

THANK YOU!  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f4faca822a2f85-cafeteria1#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f4faca822a2f85-recess4#/


 

 



 

 

    THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!!! St. Paul 
    Teachers, Staff,  Mrs. Kaimann & Father Joe all 

     took a “DIVE” because we not only met, but 
exceeded our goal!!  

     We ended up with 100% participation!  

     The Kindergarten Class won the ice cream party by  
     raising the most money!  Thank you all for everything 

   you do to help St. Paul School! 



 

 


